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Transport for NSW is upgrading the 
Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road 
intersection to improve bus travel 
through the intersection, reduce 
congestion and improve travel times. 
 
When and where we’ll be working  
From 7pm Saturday 21 October to 6am Sunday 22 
October 2023, we will connect one of the three 
new water mains to the Sydney Water network.  
 
Construction activities will be on the westbound 
direction of Waterloo Road between Lane Cove 
Road and Coolinga Street, and the northbound 
direction of Lane Cove Road between Epping Road 
and Waterloo Road.  
 
This work will require a water supply interruption. 
Affected properties will receive a separate 
notification from Sydney Water confirming details 
of the water supply interruption. 
 
Access to driveways will be maintained. 
 
What will this mean for me? 
Work will be done over one night shift to reduce 
disruption to traffic and for the safety of our 
workers and road users. 
 
You may experience some intermittent noise from 
saw cutting, jackhammering, and digging in the 
road. 
 
 

We will do what we can to reduce any disturbance, 
including:  
• ensuring plant and equipment is in good 

condition 
• turning off vehicles and equipment when not in 

use and using non-tonal reversing beepers 
• using two-way radios to communicate 
• using noise barriers to reduce noise where 

possible 
 
Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes along 
Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road during this 
work. Temporary changes will include: 
• temporary bus stop closures along Lane Cove 

Road and Waterloo Road 
• temporary lane closures  

 
Traffic controllers and signage will be in place to help 
guide pedestrians and motorists through the work 
areas.  
 
Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  
 
Travel times may be affected, so we thank you for 
your patience during this essential work. 

Notice of weekend work on 21 October 
 
Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road Intersection 
upgrade, Macquarie Park 
October 2023  

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and 
present.  
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Location of weekend work 

 
 
 

 
Contact us 

 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 956 356  

 
MacParkcommunity@quickway.com.au 

 
nswroads.work/macpark 
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